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Significant recent areas of focus for the Western Mesabi Mine Planning Board include: 

 

 

1.  Continue seeking support for three priority areas: (a) state funding to support DNR planning and 

construction to address the problem of rapidly rising waters in the Canisteo and Arcturus-Hill 

Annex open pit mine complexes, where uncontrolled outflow is predicted by DNR to occur as 

early as two years from now as waters continue to rise with no current natural outlet for either 

pit area; (b) federal and state funding and schedule certainty for completion of the cross range 

expressway; and (c) ensuring policy stability for continued operation and maintenance of the 

Hill Annex Mine State Park until such time as active mining resumes there. 

 

 

2.  Attention to developments related to mining projects in the western Mesabi area, including  

MagIron, the future course for the Mesabi Metallics project and site, and others. 

 

 

3.  Continued efforts to protect the mineral resources of the western Mesabi area so they are 

available for future mining development, pursuit of a greater role for local government members 

in issues having to do with leasing, permitting, operation, and post mining land use and, more 

broadly, development and use of the mineral resources of northeastern Minnesota including 

critical and strategic minerals. This includes review of the Itasca County Iron Mining Overlay 

District and its administration. 

 

 


